
 WEEKLY BULLETIN 13 Info for St Nic’s Parents & Carers                                      6th December 2019 
 

 

1. Dates & Events     

Event Yr Date Time 

Y5 Greek Feast Y5 Monday 9th December All day 

Reception Nativity performance (pre-school 

children may attend) 
YR Tuesday 10th December 9.30 – 10am 

Reception Nativity performance (no pre-school 

children to attend) 
YR Tuesday 10th December 2.15–2.45pm 

PTA – LFN and YR Christmas party 
LFN & 

YR 
Thursday 12th December 1.30 – 3pm 

Y2 Nativity Y2 Thursday 12th December 2 – 2.45pm 

Y2 Nativity Y2 Thursday 12th December 6 – 6.45pm 

Merry Mince Pies – senior citizens in the local 

community invited into school for drinks, mince pies 

and music, Grandparents are welcome too! 

 Tuesday 17th December 2 – 3pm 

Y1 Christmas Concert Y1 Tuesday 17th December 5.30 – 6pm 

KS2 Carol Service, St Mary de Haura Church – 

parents/carers welcome.  Please collect your children from 

the church at 2.45pm.  

Y3 – 6 Wednesday 18th December 2 – 2.45pm 

Christmas ‘Jumper’ Day £1 donation for Turning 

Tides – children may wear their own clothes to 

include something Christmassy eg t-shirt, jumper, 

trousers (no pyjamas or onesies please). 

All Thursday 19th December All day 

Chartwells Christmas Dinner All Thursday 19th December 12 – 1pm 

Dojo Reward Afternoon All Thursday 19th December pm 

YR & KS1 Candlelit Assembly – parents/carers 

welcome 
YR,1&2 Friday 20th December 9.15–9.45am 

KS2 Candlelit Assembly – parents/carers welcome Y3-6 Friday 20th December 2.15–2.45pm 

Last day of autumn term  Friday 20th December  

Don’t forget to check the dates for the whole term on the website! 
 

2. NEW DATES / AMENDMENTS TO DATES: none added this week! 
 

3. Letters sent home this week: Click on the link to see past letters  http://www.stnicolasmary.w-

sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters+Sent+Home&pid=56     
 

4. Clubs: to check if clubs are running, see the Extra-curricular Activities page on the website Extra-Curricular Activities  

• No Art Club on Tuesday 10th December. 
 

5. Worship & Ethos:  

But the angel said to her, ‘Do not be afraid, Mary, you have found favour with God.  

You will conceive and give birth to a son, and you are to call him Jesus.  

He will be great and will be called the Son of the Most High.  (Gospel of Luke) 

 There are many fabulous concerts, services and special events put on by our local churches.  Do make sure you 

get along to some!  You will find many other school families and staff there too!  (See end of this Bulletin) 

 

6. CHRISTMAS NEWS 

 Santa’s Breakfast, Sat 7th December from 9am: Just a reminder that Friday is the last day to order tickets 

for Breakfast with Santa.  For just £5 per child you will receive a continental breakfast, craft activities, a lovely 

gift and photo opportunity with Santa on his magical throne.  Each slot is 30 minutes long. Tickets available via 

www.pta-events.co.uk/stnicspta  

http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters+Sent+Home&pid=56
http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters+Sent+Home&pid=56
http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Sport+%26amp%3B+Activity+Clubs&pid=20
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/stnicspta


 Chartwells Christmas Dinner – Thursday 19th December: if your child is in Years 3, 4, 5 or 6 and they would 

like to have a Christmas dinner on this day, you need to book a meal for them online (see menu attached) 

https://westsussex.mealselector.co.uk/  The deadline to book is Sunday 8th December. 
 

7. Octopus & Starfish Clubs 

 Bookings can now be made for the 1st half of the spring term via sQuid. Please click on the ‘Bookings’ menu and 

navigate to ‘Available Bookings’ to select and book as required.   

 Parents & carers of children who are new to the school can now book and pay for sessions on sQuid, as above. 

 Little Octopus & Little Starfish Club bookings for the 1st half of the spring term will be available soon. 
 

8. Little Starfish Club – extended:  From January 2020, the Little Starfish Club will also be available on Mondays.  

This means that the Little Starfish Club will be available Monday to Thursday (3pm – 5.30pm), and the Little Octopus 

will be available Tuesday to Thursday (8am – 8.50am). 
 

9. Charity Election: To coincide with the election on 12th December and to help the children understand more 

about the British Value of Democracy, we have decided to set up our own in school election.  Rather than voting 

for political parties and, in line with our Christian Ethos, we have decided to vote to see which charities we will 

support during the remainder of the academic year.  The Dream Team recently got together and selected four key 

charities which Year 6 representatives will be campaigning for during a special assembly next Tuesday.  The chosen 

charities are: 

• The RSPCA https://www.rspca.org.uk/ supporting our local animals. 

• Just One Tree https://www.justonetree.life/ planting trees in other parts of the world. 

• Turning Tides https://www.turning-tides.org.uk/ supporting our local homeless. 

• The Trussel Trust https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/find-a-foodbank/ supporting local families in need. 

Year 6 children have been split into parties representing each charity and will be sharing their pledges with the 

children. As a school we will be supporting all charities in some way later this year but the winning charity will have 

the most fundraising opportunities.  This vote ties in with our wish to build more meaningful relationships with 

different charities to help the children gain more from the experience.  The School Council will be helping to 

facilitate the ballot on 12th December. We look forward to revealing the results in due course! Mrs Bishop 
 

10. Requests & Reminders 

• Clay:  We hope to start doing clay work from January, thanks to generous PTA funding of our new kiln.  If you 

have any previous experience of working with clay (or kilns!), or are very keen to help out, please be in 

touch.  Many thanks, Mr Etherton. 

• Little Fishes Nursery Extended Funding: in order for your child to access Extended FE in the spring term 

your 30 hr code must be issued/renewed by HMRC by 31st December 2019. To renew log in to your childcare 

account to check the details are up to date, and reconfirm eligibility to ensure you continue to be eligible for 

Extended FE: gov.uk/sign-in-childcare-account For any queries please em free.entitlement@westsussex.gov.uk 
  

11. Your Space Therapies – Boost the Bond course: are running a therapeutic parenting course 'BOOST THE 

BOND – The BEST Relationship with your Child' on Wednesday 5th February 2020.  They have had amazing 

feedback for this course with 93% of parents who have attended rating it 'Excellent'.  This course is being held here 

at St Nic’s 6-8pm (see flyer at the end of this bulletin). 
 

12. Applying for a school place for September 2020: parents & carers applying for a place need to: 

• Complete the County Admissions Form (online) by Wednesday 15th January 2020 (compulsory). 

www.westsussex.gov.uk/admissions  

• Complete and return the Supplementary Information Form to school by 4pm on Wednesday 15th January 2020. 

and the Church Support Form, if relevant. 

https://westsussex.mealselector.co.uk/
https://www.rspca.org.uk/
https://www.justonetree.life/
https://www.turning-tides.org.uk/
https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/find-a-foodbank/
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDQsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAxOTExMTMuMTI4MjI2NTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5nb3YudWsvc2lnbi1pbi1jaGlsZGNhcmUtYWNjb3VudCJ9.U4jQ76xYBjunDJkpwo_l5LFi36l9EISJXksTA2gn-KI/br/71297698706-l
mailto:free.entitlement@westsussex.gov.uk
http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/admissions


  



  





  

School Crossing Patrol needed at 
 

St Nicolas & St Mary C of E 
 

A.M shift 08:15-09:00 & P.M. 

15:10-15:40 hourly Rate:  £9.18 

(Job Share Considered) 
 

West Sussex County Council 
employs a large team of dedicated 
men & women who provide safe 
passage for children across busy 
roads on their way to and from 

school. 
 

Would you like to join our team as 
a Lollipop Lady or Lollipop Man? No 

upper age limit, may suit retired 
person.  A Rewarding and 

Satisfying Job  
 

Full Training given, Uniform Provided 
& Regular Monthly Pay                  

For More information                
Telephone: 0330 222 6738 07783163799                       

or                                                            
Search West Sussex County Council 

School Crossing Patrol 
 



 

Neither the Governors nor West Sussex County Council support or recommend the advice, products or 
services offered nor the organisations offering them.  Individuals should satisfy themselves on the suitability 
of any of the advice, products or services and on the nature and standing of these organisations (or any 

mentioned in this bulletin or any other publication). 


